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• A comprehensive genetics study has begun in Scotland to 
confirm wild salmon’s current genetic profile and to track 
the potential for genetic change should interbreeding of 
farm-raised and wild salmon occur. 

• The fish which escaped from the Carradale farm were 
sexually immature and will not spawn until winter 2021. 
Until that time, the fish will be subject to intense predation, 
reducing their numbers and potential for negative impact. 

• The study will be managed by the wild-fish conservation 
body Fisheries Management Scotland, supported by 
Government scientists from Marine Scotland Science, and 
funded by Mowi Scotland, and will add to the understanding 
of one of the high-level pressures on Scotland’s wild salmon. 

• The Scottish Government has identified a wide range of 
pressures to include: over-exploitation, predation, invasive 
species, habitat loss, commercial fisheries and the effects of 
climate change. “
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Thank you

enquiries.Scotland@mowi.com

Ben Hadfield, Managing Director (01397 715061)

Dougie Hunter, Technical Director (01397 715079)


